STUDENT BULLETIN

CHAPEL SCHEDULE January 7, 1985 ISS|io N$ \

Tuesday Jan. 7 Dr. Ming
Wednesday Jan. 8 - President Hurst EE
Thursday Jan. 9 - Dean Tex
Friday Jan.10 - WOM Chapel
Monday Jan.ll - Marjorie Stewart -
Tuesday Jan.l2 - ASB Chapel
—————————————————————————————————————— JANUARY
MISSIONS EMPHASIS WEEK - MISSIONS PARADE 20 -24 c%gf
FOREIGN FOOD FAIR & ALL NIGHT PRAYER MEETING :
1985 - 86 SUMMER SCHOOL: 1 course per session! NO EXCEPTIONS
June 9-13, 1985 Session I - 7:30am-noon Period 1 L-103
Bib. 311 John (3) - Rev. Dennis Leggett
1:00 - 5:30 pm Period 2 F-7 Bib. 419 Johannine Letters
(2)-Dr.Braddy
June 16-20, 1985 Session II - 7:30am-noon Period 1 F-7
Theo 498 Special Topic in Theology Soteriology (3) -Dr. Pecota
NOTE: This does not duplicate any course we offer at NC.
1:00 - 5:30 pm Period 2 F-7
Bib. 408 Isaiah (3) -Rev.Darrell Hobson
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NORTHWEST COLLEGE CALENDAR 1986-87
‘J FALL WINTER/SPRING
" Registration 9/3-5 Registration 4o e

Class Begins 9/8 Class Begins 1712

Convocation Martin Luther King Day 1/19

Reading Days 10/13-15 President's Day 2/16

Veterans Day 11 /10 Spring Break 3/12-22

Thanksgiving 11/27-30 Good Friday 4/17

Finals 12/15-18 Easter 4/20
Finals 4/27-30

SUMMER SCHOOL 5/4-29 Graduation 5/2

NOTICE ** NOTICE ** NOTICE **
As of January 1, 1986 unpaid library fines will be charged to your
school account on the fifteenth of each month, and at the end of each

quarter.

ALL FOREIGN STUDENTS AND MISSIONARY KIDS:

Circle your calendar for Jan. 21, 1986. You are requested to parti-
cipate in the missions parade for Tuesday morning chapel. Please wear
your national costume if possible. Some of the retired missionaries
in the area will also be participating. We will meet at 9 am in the
chapel foyer for the 9:20 am service. For those who are in class 2nd
period, please ask to be excused 10 minutes early.

MEAL TICKETS ARE VERY VALUABLE AND VERY IMPORTANT!!

~. 1. Meal ticket must be presented for each meal at the cafeteria.

2. Replacement of lost meal tickets will be $2.00 for the first one
and $5.00 for each additional.

BOOKS: Thanks for not asking to charge at the bookstore - book
purchases are cash unless there is an overpayment of your current
account.




Student Health Insurance Claims: Any student with the student group
insurance coverage must fill out a claim form in case of an accident
or illness. These forms are available at the receptionist's desk.

A separate form needs to be filled out with each unrelated accident or
illness.

SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITIES 1986-87:

1. The Assembly of God Division of Home Missions is accepting
applications for Ethnic, Black, Native American and Jewish Ministries
Scholarship. Applicants must be a student of Ethnic, Black, Native
American or Jewish descent who plan to enter into some type of
ministry to members of their ethnic or racial group. Applications
available at the Financial Aid Office.

2. The Elsie Peters Scholarship program is currently accepting
applications from students who plan on entering ministry to the Deaf.
Applications are available at the Financial Aid Office.

3. The Seattle Alumnae Chapter of the Sigma Alpha Iota, International
Music Fraternity, is sponsoring a musical competition open to players
of orchestral string or wind instruments, piano, harp, or harpsichord.
The purpose of the competition is to further the progress of young
performers embarking on a musical career. For information concerning
prizes and application forms, please see the Financial Aid Office.

4. Each year the National Federation of the Blind offers a broad
array of scholarships. These scholarships are given to blind persons
pursuing or planning to pursue a full-time post-secondary course of
training or study. If you know of a blind student either attending
Northwest College or someone who might want to attend, please ask them
to contact the Financial Aid Office.

THERE IS STILL TIME.... to get in on this year's Flying Seminar to the
Holy Land. The Flying Seminar Lecture series are in process each
Monday evening at 7pm in Fee Hall Room 7. For further information
contact the office of the Registrar.

In response to the large card given to the Steve Largent family for
the birth of their son, Kramer, a lovely thank you card was sent to
the staff and students of Northwest College from Terry, Steve and all
the Largents. Terry said, "we especially appreciate your sincerity in
fasting and praying. God has much to teach us through this
experience. One thing is to live one day at a time trusting the Lord
to take care of things, rather than trying to figure out what God's
will is way before He's ready for us to know". This truly is a
special baby planned by God.

(Special thanks to Butch Decker for the card artwork and Linda Brooks
for the lettering. We appreciate the time given. Thanks!)

GRADUATING IN MAY? This is a reminder that ALL student obligations
due to Northwest College must be cleared in full to be allowed to
graduate. Be sure to plan and have your finances in order.

Introductory Session for Aroebics - Jan. 7, at 7 pm, in Northwest Gym.
If you have any questions see Coach Kristy Brodin for details.

Tuesday, Feb. 18, from 9 am to 2 pm, Warm Beach Camp will be on our
campus to set up a display and interview students.




